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If English is not your first language and you would like more information about this 

document, or if you require information in large print or braille or tape, please contact 

(01325) 388351. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Members of the Public are welcome to attend this Meeting. 
 

 

NOTE: All those attending the meeting are invited to a Reception 

with the Mayor, Councillor Ian Haszeldine, in the Council Chamber 

Foyer at 3.45pm. 
 

 

1. Attendance at Meeting 

 

2. Declarations of Interest (including whipping declarations). 

 

3. Safeguarding in the Digital World (E-Safety) – Director of Children’s Services 

(report enclosed).  

 

4. Health and Safety in Schools – Director of Corporate Services (report 

enclosed). 

 

5. Healthy Eating – Director of Children’s Services (report enclosed). 

 

6. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM(S) (if any) which in the opinion of the Chair of 

this Committee are of an urgent nature and can be discussed at this meeting. 

 

7. Questions 

 

 
 

Paul Wildsmith 

Director of Corporate Services 
3rd October 2008 

Children and Young People 
Scrutiny Committee Agenda 

    4.30p.m., Monday, 13th October 2008 

Town Hall, Darlington 



Membership 

Councillors Armstrong, Burton, Davies, Francis, Galletley, Hughes, Lawton, Lister, 

Long, Richmond and Thistlethwaite. 

 

Statutory Co-optees 

Canon S. Bamber, Mr. M. Frank and Mrs. V. Mitchell.  

 

Non-Statutory Co-optees 

Mr. R. Egan, Ms. S. Robinson, Mr. T. R. Fisher, Mr. D. Moyes, Mr.  

N. Rees and Mr. C. J. Taylor.  

  
Town Hall,  

Darlington.  

 

 

If you have any further queries on this agenda please contact Paul Dalton in the 

Democratic Services Section, Corporate Services Department, during normal office 

hours 8.30a.m. to 5.00p.m. Mondays to Thursdays and 8.30a.m. to 4.30p.m. Fridays 

(Direct Line (01325) 388387) or E-mail paul.dalton@darlington.gov.uk 

 

 


